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Broadfield Primary School 

 

Newsletter 
Issue 3 21 October 2022 

Learning 

Well done to all the children who have worked really hard this half term. Children in Beech class 

have been really busy. They have been looking at old and new toys for their topic on Memory Box. 

In science they have been learning about tens and ones using dienes to create a number 

 

Half term 

We finish school today for the half term 

break. We return to school on Monday 31st 

October at 8.50am. Breakfast Club will open 

as normal at 8am. As always, please keep 

safe. 

Farewell 

Today, we say goodbye to Mrs Harrison our 

cook supervisor for over thirty years. We wish 

her well in the next stage of her life. 

Happy retirement Mrs Harrison! 

 

Pantomime 

On November 22nd, children from Year 2 – 6 

will be going to the Coliseum to see Robin 

Hood 

The cost of the visit is £8 (the same as last 

year). Please can you pay via Parentpay. 
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Applying for a Secondary School in September 2023 
 

If your child is in Year 6, it is really important that you apply for a secondary place by October 31st. 

 You will need to complete an application using the online application system available on the 

Oldham Council website. 

We recommend that a minimum of three preferences are made for any application.  
 
If you don’t have access to the internet, there are computers in all Oldham’s libraries and at the 

Civic Centre – Access Oldham.  

 
For faith schools you will need to fill in a supplementary form or provide documentation in addition 
to the application you make to us. Supplementary forms are available from and returned to the 
relevant school.  
 
You only have 11 days left, if you haven’t applied yet, please apply now. 
 
 

 

  

 
 
  
 

Applying for a Reception Place in September 2023 

If your child is in Nursery, they will be due to start Reception in September 2023.  
 
You will need to complete an application using the online application system available on the 
Oldham Council website. It’s quick and easy and ensures school offers can be made efficiently via e-
mail.  
 
The online system opened on 1 September 2022 and will close at 5pm on 15 January 2023.  
 
We recommend that a minimum of three preferences are made for any application.  
 
If you don’t have access to the internet, there are computers in all Oldham’s libraries and at the 

Civic Centre – Access Oldham.  

 
For faith schools you will need to fill in a supplementary form or provide documentation in addition 
to the application you make to us. Supplementary forms are available from and returned to the 
relevant school.  
 
You will be able to access further information, a guide, and links to school websites by logging onto 
www.oldham.gov.uk/admissions  
 
If you are unsure about this process, please contact school and a member of the office staff will be 

more than happy to help. 

http://www.oldham.gov.uk/admissions
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Best Attendance 

This week’s best attenders are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

  

                                                                                                    

 

Broadfield Primary School 

Awards 
 

‘Together We Can Achieve’ 

Pupil of the  

Week 

Reception 1 Sumayyah  

Reception 2 Omar  

Year 1 Larch Qasim  

Y1/2 Beech Amelia  

Y2 Willow Dylan 

Y3 Maple Iqrah  

Y3/4 Woodlands Amna  

Y3/4 Chestnut Renad  
Maryam  
Malaika 

Y5 Ash Amina  

Y5 Sycamore Hassan  

Y6 Elm Zainab  

Y6 Oak Maryam  

Broadfield Values Award: 

Respect 

Reception 1 Rayan  

Reception 2 Hana  

Year 1 Larch Keyonna  

Y1/2 Beech Lawin  

Y2 Willow Inshirah 

Y3 Maple Maryam  

Y3/4 Woodlands Summaiyah  

Y3/4 Chestnut Mohammed Sahil 

Y5 Ash Anaayah  

Y5 Sycamore Sharifan  

Y6 Elm Mussa   

Y6 Oak Kaleem 
 

 

Attendance 

Sycamore 99.4% 

 


